
INDEPENDENT REGULATORY BOARD FOR AUDITORS 

 

REMINDER: Online submission of firm assurance work declaration and firm related 
information 2023 

 

Johannesburg / 8 March 2023 

The firm assurance work declaration and firm related information are now available for submission 

on the IRBA website. 

This functionality is linked to an RA's profile and is available when RAs log onto the IRBA website: 

https://www.irba.co.za/registered-auditor?subcmd=login 

The deadline for submission of the assurance work declaration is 31 March 2023. 

Please submit declarations and information earlier if possible, to avoid system delays on 31 March 

2023. 

 

Kind regards 

 

Prakash Narismulu 

Director: Operations 
 

 

About the IRBA 

The objective of the IRBA is to endeavour to protect the financial interests of the South African public and 

international investors in South Africa through the effective and appropriate regulation of audits conducted 

by registered auditors, in accordance with internationally recognised standards and processes. 

 

https://www.irba.co.za/registered-auditor?subcmd=login

